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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
INSET day 13th March 
 
 
I am writing regarding the INSET day on the calendar for 13th March 2023. The calendar is planned 
and set over a year in advance to give parents notice and time to make arrangements. However, the 
recently announced industrial action by the NEU on 15th and 16th of March mean that the impact 
for students and families that week could be significant. For this reason, I have agreed with the 
governors that the INSET day on 13th March should remain a normal school day with students in 
school. The INSET day will instead be moved to Monday 17th April, the first day of the summer term. 
No industrial action is currently planned in this week and it effectively extends the Easter holiday for 
students by one day, hopefully allowing easier arrangements for families. 
 
I do apologise for the late change to the dates but both the governors and I feel that minimising 
potential disruption is the appropriate thing to do. I am aware that some families may have made 
plans based on the 13th March INSET day and if that is the case I would ask you to contact the 
school. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Jason Davis 
Headteacher 
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